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{Date of Issuance} 
{Name/Address of Requesting Entity} {Phone/Email Contact Information} 
To Whom it May Concern: 
The bearer of this letter is an employee of {Name of Requesting Entity} and has been identified as an essential worker in the grocery industry and should be allowed to receive vaccinations relating to the COVID‐19 pandemic. 
As determined by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and the Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services, food and beverage workers are considered essential to the functioning of society and are at substantially higher risk of exposure to SARS‐Co/V‐s, the virus that causes COVID‐19. It is important to ensure that these workers receive the vaccination as soon as possible to keep the agricultural and supply chains operating. 
Workers throughout the food and agriculture supply chain, as part of Missouri’s essential infrastructure, have been on the job for the duration of the pandemic. We have stood as an industry with two overarching missions: to provide our fellow Missourians with healthy, nutritious, and safe foods and beverages, and to protect our essential workers so they could continue to perform their critical work. Throughout the pandemic, the food and beverage supply chain has remained flexible, nimble, and resilient. And despite the heartrending impacts of COVID‐19, Missourians have been able to count on a safe, stable supply of food and beverages to sustain them during this crisis. 
Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact [NAME], [TITLE], [COMPANY] at [XXX-XXX-XXXX].
{Signature Block of Requesting Entity} 
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Missouri Grocers Association

“Committed to Growth & Profitability of Our Members”




